
Hello, 

 

I'm writing to show my support for HB 2927 and ask that it get voted on/passed quickly. I fully 

support Oregon joining the NPVIC as I think it's crucial to select a President based on the 

popular vote rather than the electoral college.  

 

Thank you, 

Kelly Gill 

Portland, OR 97229 

 


